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CNG/W21-09-02 

September 23, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Cascade Natural Gas Conservation Program Adjustment Annual Filing 
       Docket No. UG-210707 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation noticed an error on Exhibit A of the Conservation Program 
Adjustment Filing  that was filed on September 15, 2021. 

On CPA Exhibit A, Page 5 of 5, the rates for Industrial Firm, Schedule 505 did not save correctly 
from the Excel workpapers to PDF.  The PDF of Exhibit A has been revised in this submission to 
correct the error. The Excel workpapers previously filed reflect the correct rates.  

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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